
121 3 29965 ******************AUTO**ALL FOR AADC 028

-29965

Re: Notice of Data Breach

Dear ,

Orrick, Herrington & Sutcliffe, LLP (“Orrick”) recently experienced a security event. Orrick served as legal counsel for

a 2020 security event involving the manager of a vision benefits plan in which you were enrolled. During its

representation, Orrick obtained information about you that was recently impacted in a security event on Orrick systems.

Please read this notice carefully, as it provides up-to-date information on what happened and what we are doing in

response.

We recently determined that the information affected included: name, address, date of birth, and Social Security number.

these free identity monitoring services, please follow the instructions in Attachment A. You must activate by September

27, 2023 to receive these services.
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September 27, 2023 to activate your identity monitoring services.
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